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Hello

I've no opinion on the legality of the plan, but assume it is legal.

Regarding soundess, I think the proposed cycle route from Langsett Road up to Crookes is
ridiculous!. Only a very fit cyclist or ebike rider would consider going straight up
Burgoyne Street, never mid continuing up Hadfield St. A preferable route would be up
Harold Street, Daniel Hill St and Walkley Street.

Sincerely

Mike Briercliffe




